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Mr. A.M. Crawford 
Attorney General, State of Oregon 

Dear Sir: 

 The recent visit to this place of Gov. West’s Secretary, Miss Hobbs, has had such a salutary effect on the 
memorie (sic) powers of our City Council that they have been able to bring to light an anti-bootlegging ordinance, the 
existence of which has been for years denied by some of them and ignored by the others, so that the case which I 
submitted to you yesterday as one of facts has now become merely a hypothetical case and I need not trouble you 
further with it. 

Very respectfully yours 

C.M. Ramsdell M.D.  



   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


